
CALGARY COMMODORE USERS GROUP

 2018
 

The CCUG holds public meetings. General meetings are held the first Tuesday of
the month, September thru June at 7:30 PM.

The location is at McKnight Blvd A&W
The Address:
422 McKnight Blvd NE, Calgary AB
Our next meeting is on Tuesday, April 3 @ 7:30 PM  See You there!

Call any of the executive for directions.

Please ensure the CCUG  executive have a valid email for you if you
wish to receive the newsletter by email
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EXECUTIVE 2017-18

President Vice President
C=64/128 Librarian Membership

Webmaster Vic 20 Librarian
Blaine Popp Phil Porth

403-275-7828 403-652-3519
blainep23@gmail.com pdporth@telusplanet.net

Treasurer/Secretary/Newsletter editor
Cheryl Siemens

403-280-1218
cherylsiemens@telus.net 

Amiga Librarians
Jack Baird Mike Stoll

403-646-2367 403-295-8166
jbaird@telusplanet.net tiljupho@shaw.ca

Anyone can submit an article for inclusion in the newsletter! Please contact 
Cheryl

Please notify us of any change of address or phone number.
CCUG MEMBERSHIP

c/o Phil Porth 
427 5th Ave. S.E., 

High River AB
T1V 1H9

Website: http://www.calgarycommodore.com
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Treasurer's Report 
March 2018

 

NOT PUBLISHED TO THE PUBLIC, ONLY TO MEMBERS

                                                                                                  

Cheryl Siemens 
Secretary/Treasurer 
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For the latest news and updates please visit

 https://www.facebook.com/TheC64computer

THEC64 Update 23rd March 2018

In anticipation of you all receiving you THEC64 mini consoles in the coming few days, we 
thought you might like to see this short ‘An introduction to THEC64 Mini’ video we have 
created, which explains the basic features you will find on the console.

https://youtu.be/hOyqOD2MIeI

In the next few days our website will be updated with full online manuals, external file loading 
instructions and help, details on potential future features, FAQ’s, the existing forum, etc. and 
also later next week, the first of many planned firmware updates for you to download and be 
able to update your consoles with on an ongoing basis. We hope this will be a regular 
occurrence, as we create all new ways for you to be able to use functions on your THEC64 
mini!

So, with literally just hours to go before the first of you receive your THEC64 mini consoles, 
we wanted once more to thank you all for your support, and for joining us on what has been 
an incredible journey already, and in some ways has just begun!
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